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We’re working in your area
UPDATE

Details

Noise

There may be increased noise, dust 
and vibrations during work but it 
shouldn’t impact on your power, 
water, gas or phone services.

Safety

Safety is our biggest priority so 
please keep children and pets 
away from worksites.

Other projects

Learn more about the Council’s  
road and pipe works.

ccc.govt.nz/works

Thanks for your patience as we work in your area
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	Project name: Lyttelton Harbour Wastewater Project - Work Package #2
	Date: 9 August 2018
	What: One-way system on Godley Quay to install a new wastewater pipe as part of the Lyttelton Harbour/Whakaraupo Wastewater Project.
	Where: Godley Quay between Voelas Road and Simeon Quay
	When: Starting 17 August for 4 weeks between 7am and 6pm Monday to Saturday  
	Why: The new pipe will eventually connect from Naval Point to the new pump station to be built at Simeon Quay.
	Contact: The contractor is McConnell Dowell Constructors Ltd phone 0508 623 266 between 8am - 5pm Monday to  Friday. Advise them if you have specific property access requirements e.g. medical visits, deliveries etc.
	Details: Works at the intersection of Voelas Road and Godley Quay are progressing well after delays experienced from investigations to safely install the pipes around services and unfavourable ground conditions. The crossing is programmed to be complete in about a week. Works will then progress along Godley Quay towards Simeon Quay.

The one-way system heading south-west will be in place along Godley Quay between Voelas Road and Simeon Quay. Vehicle access may be restricted to properties at times. A member of the crew will door knock prior to starting, to ensure you are not blocked  in by the work. Pedestrian access will be maintained.    
There will be no on-street parking.northbound traffic will be detoured around Voelas Road and Brittan Terrace. 





